
Dear Parent or Guardian,

The 6th grade will be taking our fall semester field trip to Wonderworks on
December 5, 2023. The cost to attend will be $30, which includes transportation, access to
all Wonderworks activities and lunch: two slices of pizza, a drink and a cookie. Students
are allowed to pack a lunch from home, if preferred. 

Payment can be made by cash, check or online. Money and permission slips can be turned
in any time between October 3rd and November 28th. No permission slips will be
accepted after Tuesday, November 28th. NO EXCEPTIONS.

It is NOT necessary to send money with your student, however, there will be an arcade and
concession stand available. Students are allowed to bring money from home but it is their
responsibility to keep up with it.

Students who receive 1 OSS or 2 days of RLC/Off Team after October 3rd will not be
allowed to go on the field trip. 

(Return paper to Homeroom Teacher)
Permission Slip

Student Name: _____________________________________

Homeroom Teacher:________________________________

I give permission for my child to attend the field trip to Wonderworks in Pigeon Forge.

Parent Signature______________________________________________ Date______________

I would like to donate $ _________ to help sponsor another child to go on this trip.

NO PERMISSION SLIPS WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 28TH.


